HISTORICAL SITE PRESERVATION BOARD

CITY OF PALM SPRINGS, CALIFORNIA
3200 East TahquitzCanyon Way
Palm Springs, California
www.palmspringsca.gov

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Tuesday, April 7, 2020

The Historic Site Preservation Board will not hold a meeting on Tuesday,
April 7, 2020. The next regular Historic Site Preservation meeting is
tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, May 5, 2020 at 5:30 pm, in the Large
Conference Room at 3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way,

I, Joanne Bruggemans, Administrative Secretary, certify this Notice was

posted on Monday, March 23, 2020.
oanne Bruggeg(?;ns
Administrative Sécretary




